

# ArbiterSports

## Weather/Lighting Information

Monday, July 20, 2020

Collier County Public Schools Lightning Prediction System

**FROM an email from Robb Mackett on Aug 16, 2018**

I spoke to Frank Beasley . The weather delays and re scheduling basically is this..

THE GAME IS NOT PLAYED DUE TO A DELAYED START

7:00 PM Kickoff and we don't start it's 9:00 PM a two hour delay all three parties must agree to stay the Home team the Visiting team and the Officials.

The two teams must agree to play and Saturday seems logical. THEY BOTH NEED TO AGREE.

I propose two times on Saturday 10:00 AM and 5:00 PM to offer them . This way will can ensure we have Officials as if in need we could conceivably have guys do a doubleheader Saturday. If too many agree to play Saturday at 10:00 AM I have the right to move them to 5:00 PM. As a crew chief get ahold of me to determine game time Saturday 239 825 7145 leave a voicemail and a text of what time they want to make it up. GET YOUR CREW TO COMMIT TO COMING AT THE PREFERRED TIME SATURDAY. If you need a guy let me know we can find someone.

If we show up and there is no game we get travel and \$10.00 and an hour.

IF WE START AND STOP A GAME

If we start a game and stop the two hour delay window begins at stopped time until we return to the field. A cumulative two hours in delays puts us in the same situation as above, BOTH TEAMS AND OFFICIALS AGREE TO STAY OR GO AND RESUME TOMORROW. You need to get your crew to commit to returning tomorrow at 10:00 AM or 5:00 PM.

It's probably best to finish games that night unless weather indicates we are not resuming until very late.

Printed from ArbiterSports.com